Department of Public Safety Standards and Training

Memorandum

DATE:

June 18, 2007
TO:

All DPSST Part Time Instructors

FROM:
Maria Ahrendt



Academy Operations Manager



503-378-4398

SUBJECT:
Instructor Scheduling in ATOMS and new Instructor Webpage

As you know DPSST has been working with our new ATOMS program to develop an efficient way to schedule our part time instructors.  We have been listening to your feedback and we appreciate your patience as we have worked through the transitions to this method of scheduling. We are now excited to provide you with access to our ATOMS calendar via the Internet.  What does this mean to you?

1. DPSST has created an internal email address and ATOMS login for all part-time instructors to enable greater efficiency in scheduling. This capability will allow you to instantly set your availability and check your schedule for days, weeks, and/or months at a time.  (Instructions are attached).

2. The internal email address that has been created for you will allow DPSST to communicate with you in one email address and you can also communicate directly with DPSST. These email addresses will be used by the entire agency, not just instructor scheduling. Please see the attached instructions on how to access your email either via a computer at DPSST or from any computer that has Internet access.  Please note, to activate your account, you must log into a computer here at DPSST.

3. The new instructor calendar will be activated on June 22, 2007.  On that date please check your DPSST email because you will receive notice from DPSST indicating the user name, password and Internet address.

4. DPSST will also offer the following training dates here at the academy to help you use the calendar or answer any questions.  Please feel free to drop in anytime during the following days and times:

The training will be held in Building E (dorm building) computer lab.

June 26, 27, 28 from 6:45 a.m. to 7:30 a.m. and 12:00 to 1:00

July 9, 10 from 6:45 a.m. to 7:30 a.m. and 12:00 to 1:00

I am also very excited to announce the creation of a new webpage on the DPSST website that will be dedicated specifically to our instructors.  I look forward to your input to help make this a useful tool for you, as a DPSST Instructor.  The webpage address is http://www.oregon.gov/DPSST/AT/InstructorTools.shtml.  
The webpage will currently have topics such as a direct link to the ATOMS calendar, the instructor guide, and resources to help you with the F9 process, timesheets, expense sheets, and announcements.

Information that we will be adding in the future will be information on current instructor openings, curriculum change requests, and future memo’s or information that DPSST feels is important to share with you.

If you have any questions about the new processes or webpage or if you have suggestions of things you feel would be useful please contact Jennifer Halfman at 503-378- 2905 or

DPSST.Instructorscheduling@state.or.us.

If you have technical questions about your login or email address, please contact our Information Services Helpdesk at 503-378-2419 or e-mail:  dpsst.helpdesk@state.or.us
